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October 28, 2013 
         
 
Wally Nelson 
Sass, Inc. 
PO Box 836 
Lake Elmo MN 55042 
 
VIA EMAIL: wally@morrowpartnersinc.com 
 
Re:   Appeal for Property at 449 Banfil Street 
 
Dear Mr. Nelson: 
 
This is to confirm that on October 22, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant the appeal on condition 
that you put up posts to prevent parking in the back and grant an extension until December 1, 
2013 to put down fresh class 5 and/or recycle asphalt on areas where needed until Spring for 
permanent full resurfacing. 
 
If you wish to appeal Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public 
Hearing on Wednesday, November 20, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, 
Third Floor. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Scott St. Martin (email) 
 John Ross (email) 
 Lam Nguyen, nguyenl391@yahoo.com 
 Mark Fangmeier, mark.fangmeier@gmail.com 
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